## NORTH ELEMENTARY

5600 Godfrey Rd - Godfrey, IL 62035 (618) 463-2171- Fax (618) 463-2143 www.altonschools.org

Heather Johnson, Principal Ann McLaughlin, Assistant Principal



August 22, 2017

Ms. June McAllister Fowler Senior Vice President, Communications, Marketing & Public Affairs % BJC HealthCare 4901 Forest Park Avenue St.Louis, MO 63108-1401

Dear Ms. McAllister Fowler,

On behalf of the staff of North Elementary School, we would like to thank you for your donation of books for our 3rd Grade students. Our 3rd grade students will definitely enjoy the books that were given as part of the Summer Book Brigade. When a child owns a book, they are more likely to practice and improve upon their reading. Providing these simple items help us build a foundation for students that helps them be prepared for success!

We truly appreciate your generosity and continued support of education in the Alton School District. Thanks for making our school/community partnership positive. We look forward to working with you in the future. Thank you again!

Sincerely,

Heather Johnson

Principal

North Elementary